
 
 

VOTING YES OR NO TO ZONE AND DISTRICT UNIFICATION 
 

 

A Zone or District voting Yes. 

Your Zone or District agrees to unify with the 
relevant Zone/District(s) and consolidate 
their assets as part of a new Region 
Association.   

Your Club and its members will be affiliated 
with a single Region into the future.  

Regions will take over the delivery of State 
events (previously delivered by Zones and 
Districts) from 1 July 2024.  

Zones and Districts will be wound-up and 
will not operate from 1 July 2024.  

There will be a simple and single 
competition pathway from your Club to 
Region to State.  

There will be equal opportunity for all 
genders within the new regional structure.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Zone or District voting No. 

Regions will take over the delivery of State 
events (previously delivered by Zones and 
Districts) from 1 July 2024.  

Your Club will not be affiliated with a Region 
from 1 July 2024.  

Your club and its members will not be 
eligible to participate in State events 
(previously delivered by Zones and Districts) 
from 1 July 2024. 

From 1 July, if a Zone or District continue to 
operate, they will be operating against their 
Constitution.   

From 1 July, assets will not be transferred to 
the Region and will sit with an association 
(being a Zone or a District) not recognised 
by Bowls NSW and therefore, sit outside our 
sport.   


